UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

OFFICE OF INSPECTION AND ENFORCEMENT
REGION v
611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 1000
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012

March 10, 1976

Arkansas Power and Lignht Company Docket No. 50-313
ATTwi: Mr. J. D. Phillips
Senior Vice President
Sixth & Pine Streets
Pine Bluff, Arkansas 71601

GCentlemen:

Thank you for your lestter of March 1, 1976 in response to our letter and
Notice of Violation, dated December 23, 1975. As a result of our review
of your letter and discussions with Mr. Cavanaugh of your staff on
March 8, 1976, we request that you provide additional information for
Infraction 1.B. Specifically, your response does not indicate that
docuzentation is available as evidence that the preoperationzl baseline
inservice inspection program was conducted. Secondly, ycur responsa
does not address the need for a change tc procedure QCP 1004.08 which
would clearly allow inspections to be conducted, on your bdehalf, by
utcontractors or vendors.

It is requested that the additional iriormation specified zbove be sud-
mitted to this office within 20 days of your receipt of this letter.
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Should you have questions concarning this request, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

74 Py a ”~
G4 P erdgun
G. L. Madsen, Chie:l,
Reactor Cperaticons and
Nuclear Suppert Branch

bee wyltr W, Cavanaugh to G. L. Madsen. d=d 3/1/76

IE Chief, PCLEB Central Files PDR:EQ

IZ Chief, APD Standards Development Local PDR
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% Chief, TAB 2Rl (12) Arx State Boar

IZ Region IV Coord. I g i O
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